DaCunhas to Portugal Isaiah 42:6 I the LORD have called thee ... for a light of the Gentiles



June-July 2020 Highlights

Dear Pastor,

Extra Meetings: Due to our unexpectedly extended furlough, the Lord blessed us with 3 more meetings. Each of these Southern Californian churches, were a blessing to be around. Their heart for the Lord was easily noticed. 1 of these has supported us since 2014. Thank the Lord, another of those 3 voted to take us on as their missionaries.

Back In Portugal: Monday, June 29th, we flew out of LAX back to Portugal. God blessed during both flights. Overall, everything went well; and we safely arrived at our house June 30th. Since returning, it has been full steam ahead.

Ministry: Our first in person service at the church plant since Covid hit went very well. We have seen a wonderful spirit of involvement among the church family. Due to the summer heat, we had to move outside into the shade for the last few Sundays. Two of the men are now taking turns teaching the 6-12 yr. old children's class. There are several young ladies who are watching the babies. We will be restarting our in-person midweek service on August 5.

Visitors: We also have been blessed this past month with seeing 4 families or 9 people visit for the first time. The added blessing of that is for the last two weeks, there have been 23 people in attendance, with two regular families not in attendance last week.

Thank you very much for your faithful prayers. God bless you.

Praises

- New Supporters
- Back in Portugal
 - Up Next
 - Church Anniversary September
- Missions Sunday October

Prayer Requests

Salvations & Discipleship

Goals

- New Contacts
- Returning Visitors
- Growing Church Family